
 

 

 

 

 

Incorrect Surgery Reduction 

Date of notice: 3/10/25 

 

Merdian has identified an error made to the system resulting in CPT® codes that are not surgical but are 

taking a Multiple Surgery Reduction (MSR). The system is being updated, and all impacted claims will be 

reprocessed with no further action by the provider. 


